EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING
June 11, 2002

The Greenville Town Council met in Executive Session this date to assess

contractor's ability to perform work for the Water Utility.

Attending this meeting was all Councilmembers, Clerk Treasure Jack Sprigler,
Town Attorney Jef Fifer, and Water Utility Supt. Gary Getrost.

Council President Ted Miller stated he had received a complaint from a contractor
Brian Stumler, that the Utility prevented him from obtaining a job at the Wid
Dance Subdivision. He stated he completed the necessary forms but was disquaiified
due to a report filed by the Utility Supt. of Greenviile.

Gary stated that several instances where Stumler Excavating did not do a complete job.
As a result Gary stated he does not have faith in Stumler's job performance.

Attorneydef Fifer instructed Gary to establish an approved contractor 1list
based on his documentation of these contractors. If someone is not approved
he should advise the developers that to use a contractor not approved will be
their responsibility if the water lines are not approved by the Utility.

Jef also stated the form currently used by Gary be kept.

No subject matter in the executive session other than the subject matter specified

in the notice wat discussed.

I hereby certify the above proceedings to be true and correct.




